
 

How convenient! 
Purchase your science fair board for only $5.00 

(PLEASE CASH ONLY) 
Please note that the boards may not be delivered the same day. 

Funds raised will go toward our curriculum and technology needs. 

All orders are due by January 31, 2018 
  
  

Student Name: ____________________________________  Teacher: ______________________ 

  

Number of Boards Purchased: ________________________ 

  

Total Cash Amount Enclosed: ________________________     

 

ATTENTION 3rd, 4th, & 5th GRADERS 
THE SCIENCE FAIR IS COMING 

FEBRUARY 8, 2018 


